
Public Announcement 

 
Let us Be Prepared and Pray It will Pass Soon 

 
In view of the public health advisory relating to COVID-19 and in the  
interest of the general public, until further notice the following steps are 
taken with immediate effect: 
  
 All major temple festivals are suspended. 
 Priests will continue to perform daily rituals and weekly and monthly 

abhishekams and thirumanjanams. 
 However, we respectfully ask that after the Lord’s darshanam,  

devotees leave the building quickly without waiting for the daily  
ritual or other special services to be over. 

 Archanas and vahana pujas are allowed, but the priests will not         
distribute theertham, kunkumam, bhasmam or gandham after the 
archana or other special services. 

 Priests will continue to do private services at the temple and at devotees 
homes only in small gatherings of 5 to 6 people. 

 All cultural and educational programs are suspended. 
 Weekend Prasad Mandir will be open only for take outs.  Patrons are  

requested not to eat at the Prasad Mandir. 
 
We urge devotees, their family members, and friends to follow the hygiene 
advice from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention, and local   
public health agencies carefully.  
 
May lord bless you, your family and friends, and the entire community 
with health and peace during this difficult time.  Let us all be prepared and 
we hope this will pass soon. 
 
       The Temple Management 
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